October 23 1997

Dear

Enclosed are the by-laws for each of the four districts and the ones for the rally, plus the scholarship and tartan by-laws.

It may make the meeting on Novembe 17th go a little faster if each of us has had a chance to look over the other sets of bylaws ahead of time.

Something to think about:

change the rally -- fun type meeting --to August to avoid having the area convention and the fun day so close together. I find October, with three W.I. meetings, is a bit busy.

Hope to see you at Edna McCarrel's on Novembe 17th at 10:00.

From Lois Freiburger